Roxanne Maher

From: So Rodriguez <ledyarddtcncnaomi@comcast.net>
Sent: Sunday, September 11, 2022 1:31 PM

To: Roxanne Maher

Cc: jessilynn.p.cobb@gmail.com

Subject: IWWC Application Withdrawal - Jessica Cobb

Hello Roxanne,

For your information and per our telephone conversation, Ms. Jessica Cobb has asked for her application to fill the open
vacancy on the Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission to be withdrawn. Ms. Cobb's Planning & Zoning
application will move forward as requested by Ms. Cobb and the DTC Nominating Committee. Her application has
already been approved by the Administration Committee and is now moving forward to the next Town Council meeting.

Thank you for your time.
Respectfully,

Naomi Rodriguez, Chair,
DTC Nominating Committee



